The Ryde School

Pleasant Rise, Hatfield, Herts, AL9 5DR

01707 267333 | www.ryde.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Sue Thompson

10" November 2021

Dear Parents,

Class Two will be holding a Pirate day on Thursday 18™ November 2021, provided by History Off
The Page.

During the day the children will carry out pirate themed activities and role play.
On this day, the children need to come dressed as pirates, but no swords please. It is not necessary,
however, to spend money on a pirate costume. Your child can wear an old plain T shirt, and rolled

up jeans or cut off trousers and a bandana made out of an unused piece of fabric.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs Sue Thompson
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